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DIARY DATES

Fri 20 Dec NON-UNIFORM DAY — SCHOOL CLOSES
AT 2PM

Tues 7t Jan 2020 BACK TO SCHOOL ©

SCHOOL OPENS AT 8.45AM

To keep up to date with events in school, please see the links below:-
Website - https://www.gisburnroad.com/

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/GisburnRoadSchool
Newsletter - https://www.gisburnroad.com/newsletters
Calendar - https://www.gisburnroad.com/calendar
School Meals - https://www.gisburnroad.com/school-meals

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATIONS

The health team will be visiting school in the New Year to catch
up with any outstanding nasal flu immunisations. There is also a
catch up flu clinic if you wish to attend with your child if they are
still yet to have it:
Venue: Audley Children’s Centre

Neighbourhood Centre

Pringle Street

Blackburn
BB1 1SF
Date: Friday, 3rd January
Time: 3.00 pm - 5.00 pm (Please contact the

Immunisation Team on: 0333 3583397 (Option 6) to arrange an
appointment time.

OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE

Please see our website for quick links to things happening in
school. It is updated regularly and there are links to subscribe to
the calendars on your phone to make keeping up to date easier.
https://www.gisburnroad.com/

Letters Today in school

6 Swimming Lessons @ West Croven Leisure ZOth December
2019

20th December 2019

2 4 Non-uniform ond toy day - School closes at 2pm

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 2PM - Have a lovely Christmas! &
[EE more letters
[ full calendar

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

A BIG thank you to all who donated on the Christmas Jumper Day,
the total raised for Save the Children was £287.50 ©
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Gisburn Road News

Healthy Schools

A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALKER...

| just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for your
support. The Autumn Term seems to have passed so quickly!
Your children have worked so hard and have engaged well in
all their learning activities.

It’s such a privilege for me to lead such a wonderful,
supportive school community.

| want to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year! Enjoy the family time and we will see you on the 7th
January.

Warmest wishes

Nicola Walker

FACEBOOK

We try to check the school Facebook Messenger as often as
possible but we are asking for parents to ring into school to report
an absence or with any questions you may have to ensure you get
a quick response.

What a wonderful Autumn Term!

We wish you all a very

Merry Christmas and a Happy New
Year!

email office@gisburnroad.com phone 01282 812287
see what’s going on in school at gisburnroad.com
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